
 

 

 

        

        30 August 2010 

 

To All Researchers / Supervisors 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 
 
RE:    Reporting of SUSARs (Suspected Unexpected Serious Adverse Reactions) as   

6-monthly Line Listings 
 
 
Please be advised that SUSARs may be reported as a 6-monthly Line Listings and it is the current 
policy of the Faculty of Health Sciences, Research Ethics Committee, University of Pretoria.  
However, if the researcher has ethical concerns regarding specific SUSARs, they may be sent in 
more often. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
DR R SOMMERS; MBChB; M.Med (Int); MPhar.Med. 

Deputy Chair:  Main Research Ethics Committee  
Faculty of Health Sciences 
University of Pretoria  
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